
Project  Begins! 
Construction has begun and we are all excited to watch the progress! All this work will 
result in a number of wonderful additions to our facility, not the least of which will be 
increased building security. The main offices will be relocated to the front of the building 
allowing us to monitor access much more closely. Another addition that we are really 
looking forward to is the new auditorium. This multi-purpose space will enable us to do 

things with large groups of students that we have 
never been able to do before!  In addition to the 
auditorium and the office relocation, one of the many 
benefits that will result from this project is a brand 
new kitchen and cafeteria complex. This new facility 
will allow us to broaden the scope of services that our 
cafeteria offers to the students in the Middle/High 
School. We are really looking forward to that 
wonderful addition to our program! 

 

In order to make that all possible we will have to work through the typical inconveniences 
related to a major construction project. Beginning February 23rd we will offer an 
abbreviated menu to students in grades 6-12. The kitchen and cafeteria will be shut 
down to enable the renovations and during this time food preparation will take place in 
the old home economics room on the second 
floor.  Students will be eating on the cafeteria 
tables placed on the tile floor of the stage in 
the High School gymnasium. This move will 
prevent us from cooking as we have done in 
the past and therefore our menu options will 
be limited to cold food selections for the 
remainder of this school year.   

 

A variety of cold sandwiches, subs and salad 
plates including side dishes such as potato or 
macaroni salad will be the basic elements of 
our menu. We will also include a selection of bagged chips along with fresh fruit, canned 
fruit and milk.   
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